
 

 

 

 

  12th December 2021 

Dear Parents 

I am writing to inform you all about a very exciting winter reading challenge by The Reading 

Agency.  

 

We are asking the children of Birches to join the Wild World Heroes as they embark on an Arctic 

adventure to find out about the creatures that live there. You will find out about the environmental 

issues facing this remote placer and might even spot a narwal or two! 

Taking part in the Winter Mini Challenge is simple; all you do is read at least three books between 

Wednesday 1st December 2021 to Sunday 16th January 2022.  

Once you have read a book, add it to your website profile and write a review to let everyone know 

what you thought.  

Add three books (or more!) to complete the Winter Mini Challenge and become a Wild World Hero! 

 

There is a certification and a limited-edition virtual badge for every Wild World Hero who 

completes the Mini Challenge. We have even attached a handy reading record to help you keep 

track of your winter reads.  

You can choose any books you like! They could be fact books, fiction, joke books, picture books, 

eBooks, audio books – the choice is yours!  

Here is the link to set up your account to take part in the Winter Mini Challenge: 

https://api.readingagency.org.uk/users/sign_up 

The teachers at Birches are very excited to hear all about the different books you all pick! We will 

also be setting up our own accounts to see how many books we can read! 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for all your support this term. It has been 

amazing to see just how much the children have been growing in their learning.  

  

Kind regards,  

Mrs Kandola 

English Lead  

Birches First School  
Believe, Grow, Succeed … 
…to be the best ‘me’ I can be. 
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